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I was born in Portland 69 years ago and have lived my entire life in Oregon. As a 

child I was responsibly introduced to hunting and fishing, and as an added bonus I 

came to appreciate the beauty and bounty this state offers to so many of us. As an 

adult I continue to engage in hunting and fishing activities primarily to provide healthy 

sustenance for my family. This tradition continues on with my two children as they 

now respectfully provide for themselves and their offspring. 

 

The preservation of Oregon's heritage, the ability to access naturally healthy food 

sources, and to sustainably engage in the outdoors is extremely important to me. 

As Oregon's population grows and traditional interests are threatened by dilution, it is 

critical current and future generations continue to have the ability to lawfully hunt, fish 

and harvest their food. Your support of HJR 5 is essential to assure current and 

future Oregonians that they are recognized and their access to engage remains 

intact. 

 

I look forward to following this resolution's progress and seeing your support for the 

bill. 

Respectfully,  

John Grimwood 

Salem, OR 97302 

jcgrimwood@comcast.net 

503 363-2193 


